
Financial Health of Haldimand County

Haldimand County’s 4th place ranking in Ontario for financial health is an accomplishment
that Council is proud of and one that supports community stakeholders and prospective
investors looking for growth opportunities. Prudent fiscal management and investment
decisions have a significant impact on the County’s ability to invest in community
infrastructure and deliver quality services. Financial strength = liveability, prosperity
and sustainability. Today, Haldimand County is in an excellent financial position to
provide quality public services while making strategic investments in infrastructure to not
only maintain, but also enhance the quality of life for residents.

The selected indicators identified below demonstrate Haldimand County’s current
financial position as compared to selected Provincial municipal averages. These figures
were extracted from the 2018 BMA Study. To view the full study visit
www.haldimandcounty.ca/financials/

* the average of comparable municipalities that participate in an annual study completed by BMA Consulting Inc.
1 per 2017 audited financial statements
2 per 2017 audited financial statements
3 based on 2018 tax rates
4 based on 2018 tax rates
   based on 2017 BMA study - "Financial Position Per Capita"
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